
 

 

BOARD MINUTES 

BEMENT COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT 5 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

JANUARY 24, 2019 

 

The special meeting of the Bement Community Unit School District 5 

Board of Education was held Thursday, January 24, 2019 in the high 

school library.  The meeting was called to order by board president 

Kyle Rogers at 6:57 p.m. 

 

Board members present were Kyle Rogers, Layna Somers, Jeff Funk, 

Trixie Stoerger-Flavin, Janice Fogerson, Denise Strack and Todd 

Scott. 

 

There was an open discussion between the two boards regarding the 

possibility of co-oping middle school sports and potentially cross 

country for middle and high school.  There was also a discussion 

regarding some of the issues that have arisen from the high school 

sports co-op. 

 

The board presidents were instructed to contact their respective 

superintendents and discuss the option of the board presidents’ 

meetings with the athletic directors from both schools. 

 

Both boards agreed this was a good opportunity to discuss some of the 

issues that have arisen in the high school sports that are co-oped 

with both athletic directors.  It was agreed that after this meeting 

the athletic directors would work on solutions and then both boards 

would meet again, possibly in the middle of March.  No date was set 

at this time. 

 

A motion was made by Scott and seconded by Funk that the board 

adjourn at 8:40 p.m.  Motion carried by a unanimous roll call vote. 
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BOARD PRESIDENT 
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BOARD SECRETARY 


